



12015 Sherrill Road (563) 552-4300 Phone (563) 552-4301 Fax

Sageville Elementary Newsletter

November 15, 2018

From the desk of Miss Mac:

I am very proud to be a part of our very caring school community. On last week's Awesome Day, we raised over \$1500.00 for Special Olympics. As in past year's, Captain Dale Synder will come during the lunch hour tomorrow to get his head shaved. I know that he will be very pleased with our donation. The Polar Plunge is this Saturday at 10:00 AM by the Dubuque Water Sports Club. You can get a great view of it from the sidewalk along the Peosta Channel and watch all of the teams plunge into the Mississippi River.

So far we have filled six boxes with canned and boxed goods for the Dubuque Food Pantry. Thank you for helping our community. Our Sageville community is filled with all of the goodness humanity has to offer!

Standard Based Report Cards are being emailed home on Tuesday, November 20th.

Calendar of Events

Monday-November 19 7:00 PM PTC meeting

<u>Tuesday-November 20</u> Standard Based Report Cards are emailed home

Wednesday-November 21 No School

Thursday-November 22 Happy Thanksgiving No School

<u>Friday-November 23</u> No School



Sageville Blue team played with Irving Elementary

Friday Focus:

- Teachers are working on standard-based report cards.
- Paras will be working on team-building.

There is no newsletter next week due to Thanksgiving break.



Sageville Storm played Eisenhower Elementary

Counselor Corner...Mrs. Boeve

11/15/18

Greetings! The month of November, our focus for classroom guidance lessons is Conflict Resolution and Communication. Students are learning ways to positively communicate their feelings when in conflict and ways to handle issues on their own first. Each grade has a specific focus on these topics, for example, 5th grade is learning about Bystanders and how they can influence conflict positively or negatively. Students in 2nd grade are learning to Stop, Back Away, and manage their reactions when upset or in conflict. Ask your child what they learned and continue to model positive, open communication even when in conflict!





Kassidy and Jensen are stringing along with Mr. Price-Brenner!

Coming up:
Thursday, December 6th,
6:30 PM is the music program

for Grades 4 & 5.

Sageville's PTC

Shout out to Kelli Splinter who coordinates the scrip program and all of the volunteers that pick it up for us.

Scrip is one of the easiest fundraisers!
Win-win for families who are buying what they want and the school gets a percentage of each purchase.

The next order is November 30. Just in time for the holidays!



We're collecting empty tissue boxes, cereal boxes, toilet rolls, rags and t-shirts for our Green Club. Please send to the school office.